
Irish Independent	 9x2 83mm AC

ROADS ACT 1993 – SECTION 75
TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF R149  
(PART OF)
Fingal County Council has now made an order temporarily 
closing a section of the R149 (within Fingal County Council’s 
administrative area), from its junction with Meath County 
Boundary near Ongar to the right hand turn towards Leixlip from 
Monday 21st June to Sunday 4th July to provide a diversion 
route to facilitate the carrying out of an Irish Water Sewer Project 
on the R149 within Meath County Council’s adminstrative area. 
The alternative route available is via Liffey Bridge-Barnhill Cross 
Road (L3005), Westmanstown Road, R121 towards Clonsilla, 
Hansfield Road and Ongar Distributor Road. 
Local access will be maintained.

Olivia McCormack,  
Administrative Officer, 
Castleknock Mulhuddart Operational Area 


